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Thank you for your information request, received on 27 August 2019. You asked the London
Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following information
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):

“I am currently doing my dissertation and one of the case studies | have chosen is the
Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park.

My research is on the integration of green and blue infrastructure and the place value it
creates.

It will be a great help if you can give the link to the latest reports published on the
economic assessment (with quantitative figures) of the park.

| would appreciate if you can also give me link to any reports on environmental
assessment.”

| can confirm that the Legacy Corporation holds some information which falls within the
scope of your request. The information relevant to your request is below and our response
follows your order:

“It will be a great help if you can give the link to the latest reports published on the economic
assessment (with quantitative figures) of the park.”

Please note that the Legacy Corporation does not hold information that specifically answers
your question. However, you may find the following reports found at the links below useful:

Oxford Economics — London Host Boroughs Employment Forecasts:
https://www.queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/-/media/geop/itineraries/london-host-
boroughs-employment-forecasts-final.ashx?la=en

London Growth Borough Convergence: http://www.growthboroughs.com/convergence

“I would appreciate if you can also give me link to any reports on environmental
assessment.”
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The sustainability section of the QEOP website contains the Legacy
Corporations Sustainability Guide which sets out our ambitions and objectives
www.queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/our-story/transforming-east-london/sustainability.

We report against these objectives every year in our Environment and Sustainability Reports
(ESRs). These are uploaded onto the sustainability section of the QEOP website which can
be found by clicking the link above. Please note, the 2018-2019 report is prepared in draft
form and is due to be published on the website by the end of this calendar year.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request an internal review of our decision, you should write to:

Deputy Chief Executive

London Legacy Development Corporation
Level 10, 1 Stratford Place

Montfichet Road

London, E20 1EJ

Email: FOl@londonlegacy.co.uk

Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial response will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Woycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI / EIR Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





